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December 2,2016

Mr. David E. Sexton
President and Chief Executive Officer
URENCOUSA :
275 NM-178 ’>

Eunice, NM 8823U

Dear Mr. Sexton:

During the course of conducting our environmental due diligence as part of the site suitability and 
analysis of the property located due south of the UR.ENCO facility and due west of the Lea 
County Regional Landfill, we reviewed correspondence, data and permit conditions related to the 
URENCO USA Discharge Permit issued by the New Mexico Environmental Department 

(NMED).

It was discovered that uranium contamination has been found at a shallow depth in your 
monitoring wells. Given the fact that we are down gradient from your operation, we are gravely 
concerned about URENCO?s contamination problem.

Up to this point, we have not yet pursued a discussion of our concerns over your uranium ground 
water contamination with NMED, NRC, EPA Region 6, City of Eunice, Lea County, local and 

state media outlets, the Sierra Club or the New Mexico Environmental Law Center.

I think it is best for us to speak immediately about these issues. I look forward to hearing from 
you upon receipt of this letter. If not, I will continue to pursue this matter through the above- 

mentioned avenues.

President 
C.K. Disposal 
480.437.0044
bryce@kargerholdings.com

Sincerely,


